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MUNICIPAL NOTICE No. 44/2022
SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION

Please note that the Directorate: Infrastructure Services, plans to construct sidewalks along the
following roads:

Ryneveld Street between Van Riebeeck Street and Church Street

Church Street between Ryneveld Street and Drostdy Road

Drostdy Street between Church Street and Van Riebeeck Street

Die Laan (upgrade of existing sidewalk) from Noordwal-Oos Street to Van Riebeeck Street

The work is expected to commence on the Thursday, 21 April 2022 and the construction period is
anticipated to be 10 days. Vehicle and Pedestrian traffic will be accommodated during construction
period. Noise associated with the construction activities will be experienced at times but will be
monitored.

Every effort will be made to minimize inconveniences, we thank you in anticipation for your
understanding and patience. For further enquiries please contact 021 808 8222.
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